

Visitor Information Sheet

Welcome and thank you for attending the State Advisory Panel for Exceptional Children (SAPEC) meeting. Feedback from stakeholders is a critical part of SAPEC's work. Please use the information below to guide your participation in SAPEC meetings.

Visitor Information

- Visitors are observers only and are asked to refrain from verbal participation during the small group topical discussions.
- You may use the meeting evaluation to submit written feedback if you would like to make additional comments about the meeting, or you may contact the SAPEC Chairperson at Tammie.Sebastian@yahoo.com

Public Comment

Please notify the SAPEC Liaison,
 <u>Parise.Callahan@education.ohio.gov</u> if you will plan to provide public comment on the agenda.

hio State Advisory Panel for Exceptional Children

- The public comment session is listed on the agenda. Times may vary for each meeting.
- If you wish to provide public comment, please raise your hand. You will be acknowledged by the SAPEC Chairperson, Tammie Sebastian or SAPEC Liaison to provide your comment/s. Comments are limited to five minutes.